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Special Announcements

All Are WelcomeAnnual Pot Luck and
Music Exchange

Notice from AGO
National HQ First Friday Luncheon

Who Everyone is Welcome!

When First Fiday of the

Tuesday, May 21 at 6pm, the

RRVAGO will be having their annual
Pot Luck and Music Exchange at

First Presbyterian Church in Fargo.
It's the perfect time to share your

culinary skills by bringing your

favorite dish (recipes happily

accepted) for all to enjoy. And, it is

the perfect time of the year to clean

out those duplicate pieces or unused

organ music or other keyboard music

from your collection to contribute to
the exchange. (Voluntary $ donations

are accepted by the chapter if you
should find some useful music to take

with you).

The AGO will be upgrading to a new
membership database to better serve our

members and chapters. The transition to
the new system is scheduled between

May 20 and June 10. During this time,

AGO members and chapter leaders will
not have access to online membership

information and renewals through

ONCARD.

Upon receiving a renewal invoice,

members with an cxpiration date ofJuly

Ior earlier (see TAO Magazine Label)can renew online prior to May 20 or

beginning on June 10, but between

those dates, membership renewals can

only be accepted if paid by check.

Month at Noon

Where Fryn' Pan
302 Main Ave, Fargo

Chapter Officers

Dean:MichaelOlson
Sub-Dean: Robyn Vinje
Secretary: BradSteen
Treasurer: Brad Steen

Contact Information
American Guild of Organists
Red River Valley Chapter
PO Box 2223
Fargo, ND 58108-2223
rvago@hotmail.com
www.agohq.org/chapters/
redrivervalley

Questions? Contact Molly Davey, 212-

870-2310 (M-F, 9-5 Easterm) or Leah

Semiken, 212-870-2311, ext. 7512 (M-

F Pacific) members@agohq.org

This event provides an enjoyable,

casual atmosphere to meet other

RRVAGO members, share good food,
participate in lively conversation, as

well as an opportunity to share new

ideas and suggestions for the

upcoming year and the future of our
chapter. All are warmly invited. We
hope to see you there.
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